
March 6, 2020 

 

Dear Preschool and Kindergarten Parents,   

If you are planning on bowling at the Preschool and Kindergarten Parent Bowling party, please 

sign up here. If you do not intend to bowl, we hope to see you there anyway to socialize!  

God Bless,  

Michael Debri 

Exective Director/Elementary Principal 

mdebri@asagr.org 

616-447-2997, ext. 1202 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdOfBMNF5tCArxUAgBsSK-DT11Ogf73yArXmnXOR4sEozYDMg/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdOfBMNF5tCArxUAgBsSK-DT11Ogf73yArXmnXOR4sEozYDMg/viewform

